
APPROVAL OF PROFESSIONAL 
SERVICES AGREEMENT

WITH WITT O’BRIEN’S, LLC
TO PROVIDE A CITY-WIDE
AFTER-ACTION REPORT

City Council Meeting
June 19, 2018

Scott Westrope
Deputy Fire Chief – Fire Department
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BACKGROUND
• The City desires to hire a qualified firm to 

prepare a high quality, comprehensive City-
Wide After-Action Report to analyze the 
City’s response to the October 2017 fire 
storm event.
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PROPOSED

• SRFD requests approval to enter into an 
agreement with Witt O’Brien’s, LLC to 
prepare a high quality, comprehensive 
City-Wide After-Action Report to analyze 
the City’s response to the October 2017 
fire storm event.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Fire Department 

that the Council, by resolution, approve 
the Professional Services Agreement with 
Witt O’Brien’s, LLC for the production of a 
City-Wide After-Action Report in an 
amount not to exceed $88,941.60.
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QUESTIONS?
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